
Dear Interested and Affected Parties, 

Please see the below WeTransfer link to the Final Audit Report for the Mitchells 

Plain IRT Bus Depot Site. 

WeTransfer: https://we.tl/t-19k8CojK0M  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or 

queries. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Warm regards 

Kaylin Vermaak 

Chand Consultants 

P O Box 238 Plumstead 7801 

Tel: 021 762 3050 

Fax: 086 665 7430 

www.chand.co.za 
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